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20th November 2020 

See you on Monday! 
Today is World Children's Day (20th November) which is the 
31st anniversary of the Convention on the Rights of the Child.   

‘the most complete statement of children’s rights ever produced 
and the most widely-ratified international human rights treaty in 

history’(UNICEF).  

 
The convention specifies the rights children have to provision, 

protection and participation (the 3 ps). 
These are detailed in Articles. For example: 

Article 28: Every child has the right to an education. 
Chisenhale Primary School achieved the Gold Award as a 
United Nations Rights Respecting School in January 2020. 
Thank you for helping us to continue your child’s education 

during the circumstances of the closure of the EYFS. 
We are looking forward to seeing your child back at school  

on Monday! 
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Events & Celebrations 
Flu Immunisation will be taking 

place for those children who 
returned their forms on Tuesday 

(24th November). 
 

We are planning to ensure that 
Christmas will still be a memorable 

and enjoyable experience in 
school.  

 
In December, Nursery and 

Reception classes will be working 
towards recording a video version 
of their Christmas performance. 
This will be made available for 
parents to view during the final 

week of this term.  
 

On the morning of Monday 7th 
December we will enjoy a 

pantomime style performance of 
“Little Red Riding Hood” and a 

drama workshop by the Hobgoblin 
Theatre Company. 

 
Christmas lunch and party day in 
the EYFS will be on Wednesday 
16th December. On that day your 

child may wear a Christmas 
Jumper and/or party clothes as we 

celebrate Christmas. 
School closes for the Christmas 

holiday on Friday 18th November.  
 
 
 
 
 

Our Home Learning Offer 
We made it!  

We would like to thank you again for your efforts in accessing 
Google Classroom through this period. We have all enjoyed 

seeing the children every morning, and sharing the work they 
have been doing in response to the learning activities  

we provided.  
We would like to know what was positive and helpful for families 
during this period and any issues that you encountered so that 

we can reflect and adapt our provision in the future. 
We will be creating a short questionnaire which will be 

accessible in the Classwork area of Google Classroom.  
 

 
 Parent Partnership 

We have two designated email 
addresses for queries: 
Nurseryteachers@chisenhale.towe
rhamlets.sch.uk  
Receptionteachers@chisenhale.to
werhamlets.sch.uk 
You can also send us feedback or 
images.  

 
 
 

 

Can you help us? 
 

Our stocks of spare clothes are running low. We would like to 
add more jogging, tracksuit bottoms or leggings. If you have 

any that your child has outgrown we would be delighted to 
receive them.  Also any unwanted plastic carrier bags, which 

are useful to send home wet or dirty clothing.  
 

Do you have copies of children’s comics or magazines that 
your child has finished reading? If so, we would love to  

have them. 
 

We would also like to increase our number of bikes and 
scooters. If you ‘upgrade’ your child’s bicycle or scooter at any 
time this year and are willing to gift us the outgrown scooter or 

bicycle we would be very grateful.  
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The EYFS Team 

Return to School 
We are expecting EYFS children to 

be able to return to school on  
Monday 23rd November. We are 

looking forward to seeing you  
again then! 
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